
 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2022 

Matthew Boedicker 

J Boedicker 

Richard Cocuzza 

Ryan Conley 

Aaron Deffenbaugh 

Anthony Force 

Justin Grothouse 

Jonathon Harris 

Dana Hilton 

Kevin Jutte 

Danny Keen 

Stephen Landwehr 

Brock Overholt 

Nicholas Repko 

Jerad Ross              

Evan Saunders 

Troy Stockmaster 
 

PAID THROUGH 

October 2022 

Evan Dunbar 

Robert Hartings 

Gary Hesseling 

Brandon Hodge 

Gail Jackson 

James Johnson 

Adam Murray 

Stephen Nichols 

Anthony Strange 

PAID THROUGH 

September 2022  

John Harter 

Justin Holt 

Darren Krock 

Kyle LeMar 

Samantha Swaney 

Anthony Willis 
 

PAID THROUGH 

August 2022 

Billie Luersman 
 

PAID THROUGH 

July 2022 
 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2022 

Kenneth Long 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

Once again, we are proud to announce that our IBEW Local 32 

Apprentice Council has served the Lima Community through 

collecting food for the Veteran’s Food Pantry and Meals till 

Monday. Additionally, the 50/50 Drawing raised funds for 

Marimor Legacy Foundation. WAY TO GO!!! 

 

Beginning January 23 and continuing through February 16th, 

We are holding LIVE OSHA 30 classes that offer $800.00 

participation award. Soon after, on March 20 & 22nd, ARC 

Flash classes will be held Live at the Training Center. ARC 

Flash offers a $200.00 Participation award. 

 

Don’t have time to attend classes in person? Check out our list 

of online classes in this newsletter. The best investment you 

can make in yourself is education! 

 

As always, I look forward to hearing your ideas about new 

trainings. Check the training page for new opportunities. I wish 

everyone a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

           The Ole’ Guys                 

 

 

Just a note to thank all the members of Local 32 who 

provided a great luncheon at the Milano Club for our 

December retirees meeting. It was an enjoyable 

afternoon of food, friends and fellowship.  
 

We shared our aches and pains, our past years trips, 

our kids lives and what gets us up and going everyday. 

But what we realized was just how lucky we were to 

be a part of an organization that honors those who have 

gone before them.  
 

All of us are truly appreciative of you current working 

members, and remind you that the brothers and sisters 

you work with today may become life long friends 

tomorrow. 

 

When you are kind to others, it not only changes you, it 

changes the world. 

 
 

 

In Solidarity, 
 

Florian Smith 

 

 

 
 

DUES WILL 

INCREASE 

JANUARY 2023 TO: 
 

JOURNEYMAN-$46.00 
 

APPRENTICE - $44.00 

 

LOGAN COUNTY    

CO-OP - $24.00 


